
Update on Sven’s 
Spiritual Walk 

THIS WEEK!
In addition to his annual walk to support 
the Sharing Place, Sven is hitting the 
trails again!  He will be hosting a Spiritual 
Walk on February 25, 2021. Participants 
will meet at Fort Harrison State Park in 
the Reddick Shelter at 10:00 am. 

Pastor Schreiber will start off the event 
with an invocation and share the 
connections between faith and walking. 
The walk will be following the paved part 
of the park's trails and will be less then 
three miles in distance. 

The park's naturalist Mr. Dylan Allison 
will also be there to talk to the group 
about the park's history and nature. 
Dylan will inform the group  about the 
Norwegian concept of "FriLufsLiv", that 
can be loosely translated to "open-air 
living".   

Sven may host additional Spiritual Walks 
in the future, so stay tuned to learn 
more!

For this week’s update we would like to 
showcase the work of our very own 
Sven Schumacher.

As you may have seen in a previous 
update and in an article of the Fall Voice, 
each year Sven takes the time to 
complete a hike in order to help raise 
funds for The Sharing Place Food Pantry. 

Looking to donate directly to LCFS? 
Please visit our website:
https://www.lutheranfamily.org/how-to-help/donate.html

The 2020 walk took place throughout September, October, 
and November. Due to COVID-19, the walk that usually 
takes place in Europe was moved to Southern Indiana, but it 
still was a great success.

The 2020 annual walk was able to raise over $14,000 to 
benefit The Sharing Place! If you or someone you know 
may interesting in donating to next years walk or 
participating in this week’s Spiritual Walk, please contact 
Sven directly at: sschumacher@lutheranfamily.org

Dear Friends and Supporters,


